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Top stories in this newsletter 

ICAN Unveils New Website 

Last month, iCAN Research unveiled a BRAND NEW website designed 

to showcase our expertise in pediatric health throughout the world by 

sharing our collaborative work in research, clinical trials, advocacy, 

innovation and science.  As we head into 2019, the new iCAN Research 

website will help guide our internal organization as well as to provide 

support to the greater pediatric community.  We will announce new 

information, exciting opportunities and more ways to support iCAN 

chapters, community sponsors and our sponsoring partners.  We hope 

you visit our website at www.icanresearch.org frequently to stay on top 

of the latest news in the pediatric community.  Also, visit Instagram, 

Facebook, Twitter and Linked In @icanresearch.  We hope you ‘like’ and 

‘tag’ #icanresearch in your community events too! If you would like to be 

featured on the website, send your news and pictures to 

amyohmer@icanresearch.com. 

Call for Chapter Posters and Scientific Abstracts 

Recently, iCAN Research announced that it is seeking submissions for 

two exciting opportunities (Scientific Papers and Chapter Posters) to be 

presented at the 5th Annual iCAN Research & Advocacy Summit to held 

in Kansas City, Missouri on June 24th – June 28th, 2019 in partnership 

with KIDS Kansas City and Children’s Mercy.  To learn more: https://

www.icanresearch.org/2019-summit 

Join a Committee 

Are you looking for a way to make a difference?  Do you enjoy helping 

others and sharing your ideas?  To learn more:  https://

www.icanresearch.org/blank-7 

 

Learn More about I-ACT 

Many of you were able to meet Janelle Allen from I-ACT for Children 

(the Institute for Advanced Clinical Trials for Children), this summer in 

Edinburgh, Scotland. It was a pleasure to have her attend our annual 

conference. If you were unable to meet Janelle, you can access I-ACT’s 

website through the following link: iactc.org and you can connect with 

Janelle at janelle.allen@iactc.org to learn more about I-ACT’s site 

network and how to join their efforts. Thank you, Janelle, for sharing with 

us about I-ACT for Children, whose mission is to accelerate and 

enhance the quality of pediatric clinical trials. We look forward to seeing 

you soon and working with you at our upcoming iCAN Conferences.  

iCAN Spotlight 

Did you know?  December is National Human Rights Month and 

Universal Human Rights Month?  Join iCAN in supporting patients and 

families around the world. To learn more about the iCAN Spotlight 

awareness video series, visit our youtube.com channel at 

iCANResearch 

Meet Our New Director 

Amy Ohmer joined us this fall as Director of iCAN.  Hailing from the state 

of Michigan, Amy brings a passion for improving the lives of children 

within pediatric healthcare.  To learn more about Amy and our 

organizational leaders, visit us at www.icanresearch.org  
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